
Subject: Re: rc2

Posted by [mdelfede](#) on Sat, 05 Jul 2008 08:36:42 GMT

[View Forum Message](#) <> [Reply to Message](#)

luzr wrote on Fri, 04 July 2008 15:48OK, fontzoom problem fixed.

Please, proceed with rc2!

Mirek

Please wait for today svn release.... I'm trying to solve the dependency problem on gcc.
The problem arose when we locked to 4.1 version of compiler due to bug on 4.2.
I'll try to change the dependency on 4.1 as (< 4.2) | (> 4.2), but I'm not so sure it'll work.

Max
